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THANK YOU TO ALL DONORS! 
The Adaptive Launch Committee and the Meredith Parks and Recreation Department would like to 
thank the following donors for their very generous support of the Leavitt Adaptive Launch Project. 

 

Erin M. Apostolos 

Paula Wanzer 

Kevin & Janet Burke 

Andrea & Frank Bourn 

Brad & Lynn Leighton 

David & Marjorie Thorpe 

Wendell & Julie Rizzo, In Memory of Lisa Diane Rizzo 

Paul & Nancy Lavigne 

Sue Mangers 

Method Health Communications, LLC, In Memory of Dorothy A. Burke 

 

 

 


